Unilever engages school of business on student leadership development

The School of Business today hosted the team from Unilever to discuss about the student
leadership development

Among the issues discussed were

e How Unilever can work together with University of Nairobi, School of Business to
nurture Kenyan talent
o To get acquainted with School of Business representatives

Present in the meeting

« Prof.Josiah Aduda-Dean School of Business

« Dr.James Njihia-Chairman Department of management Science
e Dr.Reginah Kitiabi-Coordinator Industry & Careers Sob

« Mr.Benard Mwangi-Assistant registrar School of Business

e Mr.Patrick Hull-Director Leadership Development Unilever

e Mr.John Mwendwa-Leadership Development Manager Unilever
« James Hu-Unilever future leader



